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Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC)

Minutes for 17 March 2006

The meeting convened at 9am in LRC 201 inside Olson Library.  Marcus Robyns, Darlene Walch, Mitchell Klett, Steve Smith, Michelle Johnson, and Sandy Burr were present.  Dave Helton, David Switzer, and Rebecca Mead were absent.

The committee discussed and revised Mitchell’s initial draft of the AISAC survey of faculty WebCT use at Northern.  As part of this process, members decided that the survey needed to focus clearly on three elements—the level of faculty use, the way(s) in which faculty use WebCT, and new features that the faculty want in course management software (CMS).  The committee then defined and made explicit on the instrument itself the survey’s purpose and both clarified and condense the survey questions to fit that purpose.
Darlene suggested that the committee could get help from Admin. Info. Tech./Consulting and Support Services in building an online survey and processing, at survey’s end, a tabulated report.  Marcus will contact Felecia Flack, Director of Support/Consulting Services to discuss a procedure for working with that unit.  Paul Duby also may be able to assist the committee with designing the survey.
Marcus will re-work the draft survey and present the revised draft to the committee in time for the next meeting, scheduled for Friday, March 31, at 9am.  

Note:  As of 27 March, and for six weeks thereafter, Michelle will be out on surgical leave.  The committee wishes her well and hopes the new hip will work spendidly.  Bunnyhop, anyone? 

Submitted, cheerfully,

by Sandy Burr 
